
November 18, 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parishioner, 
 
It’s starting to feel like Autumn, isn’t it?  I hope everyone is enjoying the milder 
temperatures.  It’s why we live here! 
 
This coming Sunday will mark the end of the liturgical year with the Feast of Christ the King 
of the Universe.  The season of Advent begins the following Sunday.  “New Years” are often 
a time for reflection and resolving to improve one’s life in some way.  Who says you can’t 
make liturgical resolutions for the new liturgical year?  (Certainly not me!)  Perhaps you 
want to make it to mass every Sunday for a change.  Or perhaps you want to resurrect a 
family grace before each meal.  Maybe a weekly rosary as a family would be more up your 
alley.  The possibilities are endless.  What’s needed is the resolve. 
 
Take time to enjoy the blessings in your life today.  And let the human blessings know how 
important they are to you.  And as always, BE a blessing for someone else. 
 
Keep safe. 
 
Devotedly, 
Fr. Michael Grady 
 


